
 

 

 

Karen Partanen 
Recreation & Parks 
Director 

Natick Recreation and Parks Department 
“Create Community through People, Parks and Programs” 

To:  Jonathan Freedman, Chair of Board of Selectmen 

Cc:  Melissa Malone - Town Administrator 

  Jamie Erickson - Deputy Town Administrator, Operations 

From:  Karen Partanen, Director - Natick Recreation and Parks 

Date:  June 4, 2020 

Subject: William Chase Ice Rink Fee Increase for 20-21 
 

On May 28, 2020, the William Chase Rink Advisory Committee endorsed a $7 fee increase request 

from Facility Management Inc.  This increase would be from $255 for 50 minutes of ice time to 

$262 per 50 minutes of ice time.  Additionally, The Recreation and Parks Commission endorsed the 

increase at their June 1, 2020 meeting.  

 

Facility Management Inc has not raised their fees since 2018.  The increase will help close the gap 

of increased cost of living expenses, paid FMLA and the ever-increasing minimum wage. 

 

I thank you for your consideration to approve the ice time fee increase for the 20-21 season at the 

William Chase Ice Rink.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

attached:  
FMC Statement of Operations ending December 31, 2019 

 

 


